STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, mINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES uePARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION j 52 51 /(/- _5 )/
BRUCE KING POST QFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87504
(505] 827-5800

June 10, 1991

Sirgo Operating Inc.
P.O. Box 3531
Midland, Texas 79702

Attention: Victor J. Sirgo
Dear Mr. Sirgo:

I have received and reviewed the step rate injection test
conducted on the West Dollarhide Queen Sand Unit Well No. 135 on
April 24, 1991, and have found that the test 1is unacceptable.
According to Division records, the current surface injection
pressure limitation on the well is 716 psi, and, the test was
commenced at a wellhead pressure of 1200 psi. The Division
normally requires that the wellhead pressure at the commencement of
the test be below the current authorized wellhead pressure.

We request that you re-conduct the test on the well in
accordance with acceptable test procedures.

For details on acceptable test procédures, please contact Mr.
Jerry Sexton at (505) 827-5800.

Sincerely, -
Yoy
— ”lw{/,\_‘?(:: M«—./L

David Catanach
Engineer
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